
 

LCG CONTRIBUTION FORM 

 

 LCG Retreat  Lay Cistercians of Gethsemani Website  

  

 International Lay Cistercian Website  The Gethsemani Monks  

  

Why Contribute? While the heart of our commitment as members of the Lay Cistercians of  

Gethsemani (LCG) is to live a lifestyle in the spirit of the Rule of St. Benedict, the Cistercian  

Charism and the LCG Plan of Life, another aspect of our commitment and devotion as Lay Cistercians is our 

financial support of LCG. Your generous offerings allow us to maintain a robust LCG website, cover expenses 

for our annual retreats, and participate in International Lay Cistercian meetings. Please consider contributing 

today!  

Tax Deductible. Contributions to LCG are tax deductible (we are a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization).  

Two Ways to Contribute:   

1. Mail a check payable to “LCG” and send it to the LCG Treasurer at the address below with a 

COMPLETED “Contributor Info” grid (see below).   

2. Make a credit card contribution on our website (www.laycisterciansofgethsemani.org) by clicking on 

the “Donate” tab and following the prompts.  

 

 
      

Mail your check to:       Pat Michel, Treasurer 

                                         6480 Old Kincaid Lane 

                                         Cincinnati, OH 45213 

  

      
Contributor Info:   Name :     

Street Address:       
City/State/Zip:   
Telephone:   
Email:   
Amount:   


